GLOBAL LABOUR INSTITUTE

BOARD MEETING -  March 13-14, 2015 

NOTES TO THE  AGENDA

Item (1): On Friday, March 13, Board and guests are invited for dinner at the Aigle d’Or restaurant. As in October, Board members will be asked to contribute 50 francs and the GLI will pay for the drinks. 
Item (3): The Board received on October 28 the Summary Record of its meeting of October 17-18. 

Item (4): The Board received on January 28,  from GLI Manchester, the first draft of the proposed program for the 2015 International Summer School, along with a brochure, as a basis for discussion under this item. 
Item (5): A second report on activities, covering the period from the last Board meeting to February 2015, is being sent to the Board together with the agenda and these notes. Board members representing other GLIs may wish to give separate reports, verbally or in writing.

Item (6): Please refer to the section of the activities report, under “Networking and Solidarity”, dealing with Moldova. If a formal application for affiliation is received before the meeting, the Board will want to decide on whether to accept the Labour Institute of Moldova as a member of the GLI International Network. 

Item (7): Financial Issues: a separate report will be circulated to the Board on this item. The meeting needs to confirm Roland Laube (BERO Treuhand AG) as auditor for 2015 and Sophie Martin as accountant for 2015.
Item (8): The Board may wish to fix a date for its next meeting, preferably in October.   
Item (9): No other business has been placed on the agenda at the time of this writing (February 12). 
